
An Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Voice will be an 
independent body to represent Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples to the Federal Parliament and Government.    

It will provide advice on laws and help to 
develop policies that affect Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander peoples.  

Across our services, The Salvation Army 
sees first-hand the social injustices 
experienced by Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander peoples in Australia. 
An Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
Voice will provide an opportunity 
to correct existing structural issues 
and ensure that future legislation 
does not create or perpetuate 
disadvantage and injustice. 

We believe the Voice is a social 
justice response that will lead to 
better laws, better policies and 
better outcomes for Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

We  encourage you to recognise and 
respect the diversity of opinions and 
perspectives around the Voice, as our 
views are not homogenous.

The important thing is that we 
– as The Salvation Army and as 
individuals – remain focussed on how 
we can fight against the hardship and 
injustice experienced by Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander peoples to 
transform Australia one life at a time 
with the love of Jesus. 

For more information, 
visit voice.gov.au
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